
  
 
 
 

‘Start children on the way they should go, and even when they are old, they will not turn from it’ 

Proverbs 22:6 

Woodseaves CE Primary Academy 

Headteacher: Michelle Easthope 

CEO: Katy Kent 

Telephone: 01785 284212 

Email: woodseavesoffice@stbartsmat.co.uk 
 

Monday 17th July 2023 

Dear Parents, 

When I wrote to you at the end of December, I let you know how hard the Headteacher, staff and leaders from the 

St Bart’s MAT were working to make the necessary improvements to the quality of education for all children at 

Woodseaves. Since then, I am delighted to report that the impact of leaders and staff has been excellent and there 

are now many strengths across the school, most notably in reading and maths. I am sure that you have noticed the 

positive changes to the learning environment and when I have visited school, levels of engagement with all pupils 

has been high and children are happy and working hard, in every classroom. 

I also visited the school during Y6 SATs week and was impressed with the mature attitudes that children displayed 

during their statutory tests. The results that all children have achieved this year have been much improved and these 

outcomes are testament to the hard work of the children, staff and the strong support that children receive from 

you, as parents. 

All Governors continue to visit school and report back to the Local Governing Board on their priority areas and I have 

to acknowledge the hard work of all Governors and thank them for their time and commitment that they give to this 

voluntary role.  

There have been many events on in the school this term that I hope you have been able to attend. I am very much 

looking forward to attending the Class Three production on Thursday 20th July and look forward to seeing many of 

you then. 

On behalf of all the Governors, I wish you all a safe and happy summer break and once again, thank you all for your 

continued support. 

 

 

 

Kay Mason  

Chair of Governors to the Woodsesaves Primary School LGB 


